## Office of Philanthropy

P.O. Box 828 Waterville, ME 04903 Phone: 207.626.1809 Fax: 207.626.1915



August 7, 2024

Ms. Yolanda Violette Town of Whitefield 36 Townhouse Rd Whitefield, ME 04353-3437

Dear Ms. Violette,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$1,137 to support MaineGeneral Hospice.

Every gift to Hospice helps ensure Central Maine families can access end-of-life care when they need it, just as they have for more than 25 years.

We are honored to help patients and their families during this phase of life. We could not provide the same depth and breadth of quality care without support from donors like you. Your kindness honors our Hospice patients and their caregivers, touching their hearts as they navigate this time together.

Thank you.

With warmth and gratitude,

Sarah O. Kalagher

Director, Office of Philanthropy

Date: 8/6/2024

Check #: 020494

Gift Amount: \$1,137.00

Designation: MaineGeneral Hospice

This is an official receipt and should be retained for your records. Tax ID# 01-0524384. We confirm that you have received neither goods nor services in return for this gift.